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To: HED DPD Publication Consultation,

| am writing to object to the proposal of the land adjacent to the BKW site being put forward by the Ribble
Valley in their HED — DPD as their preferred option.

My reasons for objecting are as follows:

Transport — there will be increased traffic / no new infrastructure to cope with the demand / entrances on
a dangerous stretch of road.

Environmental — this is the gateway to the Ribble Valley / there are concerns over siting of sewage plant /
overlooked by AONB and biological heritage sites / travelling north and south will travel through
conservation areas of St Lawrence, Market Place and Stonebridge.

Local schools — staff and parents are concerned about children’s welfare — pollution, noise and safety /
superficial ‘improvements’ without consultation with Hillside School / increased traffic past St Cecelia’s
School and children’s playground on Lower Lane.

Jobs — are any new jobs being created or are they being transferred from existing sites?




